
ADMA International 
100 N. 20th St. – Suite 400 
Philadelphia, PA. 19103 

                                           7-10-2014 

 

Dear ADMA Scholarship Committee 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for making the 2014 Scholarship possible.  I 
was thrilled to learn of my selection for this honor and I am deeply appreciative of your support. 

By awarding me this scholarship, you have lightened my financial burden which allows me to focus 
more on the most important aspect of school, learning. Your generosity has helped me to be able to 
continue to give back to the aviation community.  I hope one day I will be able to help students 
achieve their goals just as you have helped me. 

Thank you again for your generosity and support 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

Geoffrey Thomas Locke 

 

9023 Parkwood St.  

Belleville, MI. 48111 

(248)928-4960 


